THANK YOU

The phrase is simple and the words are few, but behind
them lies a world of appreciation.

We would like to take this opportunity to personally thank
you and your team for the fantastic efforts made in the
successful completion of the Greenwood Athletic and Tennis
Club Women's Locker Room in Greenwood Village, Colorado.

Itis a pleasure to work with professional subcontractors
who operate with integrity. In our business, we take

pride in completing projects on time and to the highést
possible quality for our clients. Your commitment to the
project ensured this was no exception. Please express our
appreciation to your entire team who worked on this
project. We were proud to have you as part of our team
and look fprward to future opportunities to work together.

Harry Knight

Project Manager, Catamount Constructors
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